
EXPO 2005, AICHI, JAPAN 

The Saudi Arabia Pavilion Press Release 

April 10, 2005 

 

The  Saudi Pavilion  we lcomes 100 ,000 th  visito r ! 

 

The Saudi Arabia Pavilion welcomed its 100,000th visitor since the opening of the EXPO on 3:05pm, 

April 10, 2005. 

 

The family of Mr. Hayao Ogata from Nisshin-city was welcomed by Fawaz S. Al-Ghamdi, our 

Assistant Pavilion Director, and a dozen attendants with an Arabic greeting, “Mabrouk” (meaning 

congratulations) and a bag full of gifts were given by the assistant director. 

 

The Saudi Pavilion is planning celebration events in an occasion of having 300,000th, 500,000th , and 

1 millionth visitors.. 

 

Front row, 2nd from Right: Fawaz S. Al-Ghamdi, Assistant Pavilion Director 

Front row, 3rd from Right: Mr. Hayao Ogata and his family 

 
 
 
 
 
URL  : www.expo2005saudipavilion.com  
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